WINDSOR CASTLE

To: The Students and Teachers of Zeromski School
c/o Miss K Furmanska

The Queen thanks you, very much, for your letter and for the handmade

cards, created by Bartek and Zuzia, which you sent at Easter.

Although it is not possible for Her Majesty to reply to you personally,
owing to the large number of letters she receives every day, The Queen was
pleased to hear from you and Her Majesty greatly appreciates your

thoughtfulness in writing as you did.

April 2018




